
 

mainlinehealth.org  |  1.866.CALL.MLH (1.866.225.5654) 

 

FLYER COPY 
 

At Main Line Health we recognize that open visitation to family and friends 
support the healing process. Therefore our maternity department 
welcomes visitors as the family desires. We support 24-hour visitation, 
seven days a week. Babies come at all hours of the day and we welcome 
visitors to come whenever the new baby arrives. 

In order to provide a safe environment, we ask that visitors adhere to the 
following: 

 In Labor and Delivery we allow only two support people at the bedside. 

 Children visiting must be at least 1 year of age or over and need to be 
current with their chicken pox vaccine. 

 One partner/family member may stay overnight if desired. Overnight guest 
must be 18 years of age or older unless they are a parent of the newborn. 

 We ask that all visitors respect that our patients are healing and bonding. 
Please keep voices down. 

 We request that any family or friends who are sick or not feeling well 
refrain from visiting. 

 If is at the discretion of the care providers to modify visitation in order to 
support a healthy environment. 

In an effort to make our patients’ stay more enjoyable, 
we offer a one-hour quiet time period (2:00–3:00 pm) every afternoon. 

During this hour, the staff tries not to disturb you so you and your partner 
can bond with your baby, take a nap or just relax. 


